

Prescription Monitoring Information eXchange



Advancing PDMP Data Sharing Through Standardization and Innovation

PMIX Technical Subcommittee

Date/time: Thursday, March 19th at 1-2p ET (12-1p CT, 11a-12p MT, 10-11a PT)

Dial-in: 866-200-5786 **Meeting ID:** 7367 8822 01 **Participant ID:** #

Conference Call Attendance

Affiliation:	Name:	Attendance:
State Representatives:		
California	Tina Farales; Bhaskar Rudrakshala	N
Georgia	Vlad Schorstein	Y
Kentucky	Julio Mendoza, Jean Hall	Y
Maine	Johanna Buzzell	N
Massachusetts	Rodd Kelly	N
Nebraska	Naresh Sundar Rajan	Y
North Carolina	Depris Price	Y
Ohio	Chad Garner	Y
Pennsylvania	Stan Murzynski	Y
Utah	Ronald Larsen	Y
Washington	Matthew Reid	N
Other:		
Appriss	Clay Rogers	Y
IJIS Institute/Tetrus	Robert May	Y
PastRx	Robert Cassidy	N
Logicoy	Fred Aabedi	N
Tom Carlson Consulting	Tom Carlson	Y
Committee Support:		
Office of Justice Programs	Jaime Noble	N
PDMP TTAC	Jim Giglio, Patrick Knue	Y
Guests:		

Conference Call Agenda/Minutes

➤ Roll Call

Quorum established.

➤ Approval of Meeting's Minutes from 02-20-20

Motion to approve the minutes made by Chad Garner (OH); seconded by Depris Price (NC). Unanimously approved.

➤ PMIX Schema Workgroups

- Sync up elements query and response
- New elements from PMIX Operations Subcommittee

Tom Carlson (Carlson Consulting) developed patient alert code table which was sent to the subcommittee. Jean Hall (KY) suggested changing patient alert #04 to be overlapping prescription alert with the additional text describing which type of prescription. Subcommittee agreed to change. Tom Carlson (Carlson Consulting) will review the opioid treatment codes in ASAP 4.2b to confirm that all of them are included in the PMIX elements. Subcommittee decided that the patient alert #99 be included as a catch-all for states to use and customize, if needed.

Tom Carlson (Carlson Consulting) mentioned that certain fields (see his email on 3-19-20) be made required; these are required in ASAP and making these required would not impact PMIX. He needs to confirm that he has included all the required fields in ASAP 4.2a and 4.2b are included. The workgroups needs to still detail which elements that will be addressed in Schematron. The Schema Workgroup 1 will work on this.

➤ Other Business

None mentioned

➤ Next Meeting – Thursday, April 16th at 1-2p ET